
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE  
WATER AND SEWER FEES 

 
In February 2017, the North Springs Improvement District adopted Resolution 2017-04 
amending the rates, which lifted the cap on the water and sewer portion of your utility 
bill.  Previously, customers were charged $2.35 per thousand gallons of usage. However, 
when the usage exceeded 9,875 gallons, there was no charge.  As part of the Interlocal 
Agreement between Broward County and North Springs Improvement District, the 
District sends all of its wastewater to the County and is charged for treatment and 
transmission for all wastewater sent.  Thus, it is necessary pass this cost on to the 
consumer.   
 
Please contact our Customer Service Department at (954) 752-0400 for additional 
information.  Thank you. 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 


